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DATE: 

Tacoma 
Public 
Utilities 

August 22, 1996

TO: Mark Crisson, Director of Utilities

FROM: Steve Klein, Light Superintende

SUBJECT: Letter from TCI to the Tacoma Cit
Telecommunication Systems

MEMORANDUM 

anager Regarding Municipal Ownership of

In 1992, Cedar Falls Utilities began investigating the possibility of installing a 
broadband communications network throughout the City of Cedar Falls, Iowa. TC! of 
Northern Iowa, the incumbent cable television provider in the City of Cedar Falls, sent a
letter to the Board Chair of Cedar Falls Utilities to help point out all the reasons why the
City of Cedar Falls should stay out of the telecommunications business. As the city
and utility moved forward with their research, TC! also pursued an aggressive 
advertising campaign using billboards to convince the community of the drawbacks of
municipal telecommunication.

We anticipated a similar response by TC! to the Light Division's investigation of cable
services. The letter from TC! to Mr. Corpuz has not changed substantially from their
standard campaign letter. It has not been updated to reflect the positive changes
wrought by the Telecommunications Act of 1996 (which was signed into law on
February 8). It has not been updated to reflect that our exploration of 
telecommunications is the initiative of a revenue based utility business not a tax funded
government. It has not been updated to reflect the fact that if TC! is to upgrade their
own system in four years - as repeatedly promised - that they will have to "dig up 
streets, trench through people's yards and landscaping." It has not even been-updated 
to reflect that what is really being discussed is a telecommunications infrastructure with
the ability to deliver multiple advanced telecommunications services provided by many
parties not just a cable television system.

Many of the issues TC! raised and the cases they cite become increasingly dated with 
each passing year, however, some valid issues raised by the letter will be addressed in
our business plan as we explore how to best serve the needs of our customers and 
greater community. TC! has reportedly sent variations of this letter to o-dicials in other
communities upon learning that those communities were exploring their
telecommunications options.

The attached document is the letter from TCI to Mr. Corpuz with all of the text that is 
new since the 1992 TCI/Cedar Falls letter italicized so that what new information exists

() 
in the letter can be easily identified.
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